
Welcome to a tour of our School! 

 

1. The road in front of our 

house was paved in early 2008. We 

began work on the outside in that 

year also. 

 

2.When we arrived in the house, there was no boundary wall. We built the terrace after building the 

boundary wall and paved the terrace in 2011, making a clean area for the children to play. 

3. The driveway and guardhouse.  



4. 4 and 5 – the office currently serves as a store as well as an office. The front entrance is used for 

small group play in the mornings, in this picture the new children have gathered together to 

listen to Alex play his penny whistle. The jewellery makers gather there each afternoon. 

5. 6 and 7 – Nursery 1a and Nursery 2b 

 

8. The volunteer accommodation has been furnished entirely by 

accommodation charges received from volunteers and visitors. We have 

three bedrooms and a bathroom and in September we were able to 

organise our kitchen so that we have a place to sit and eat and facilities 

for cooking. 

 

11 to 14 – the craft room is where some of the women do the sewing. 

 

 

 

 

Extensive alterations were made to the buildings behind the main house. There were originally three 

dwellings here. Walls were removed and new partitions built. Everywhere was re-wired and painted 

to provide the accommodation we have here now, maximizing the use of the available space. 

 

 



15 and 18 Nursery 2a and Nursery 1b 

Possibly our biggest challenge has been to organise the area behind the buildings – building a 

retaining wall, the toilets for the children  and we are now preparing to build the last classroom 

space we can accommodate. 

 

 

And finally our playing field, given to us by the Commissioner 

General of Police. The children love this big open space and it is 

used by the community at every available opportunity. 

 

 

 

You can see us now on Google, there is a link  on the ‘Contact us’ page on the website. 

I hope you have enjoyed seeing this, I hope even more that it makes sense! We are grateful to all 

those very generous groups and individuals who have made this building work possible, thank you 

very much indeed. I think we have made the very best of what we have! 

I wish you all the kind of joy we see on the faces of the people here each day. 

Love and peace to all, Meg. 


